Sharon Craig

From: Bloomer, David <David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 March 2018 09:17

To: Robert Major

Cc: Lancaster, Jason; planning

Subject: App3/2018/0115Malt Kiln Brow, Chipping

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Morning Robert

The above application for discharge of conditions to planning application 14/0183 has 2
highway related planning conditions, the estate lighting design and the extension of the speed
limit.
In respect of the street lighting condition, | can confirm that the S38 agreement is progressing but
not yet signed. However the street lighting design was prepared by LCC and in that respect the
design would be acceptable.

In respect of the speed limit extension, the applicant has requested further information as to
where to send the request for the works, | am currently looking at where this should be sent and
will contact the applicant directly with the requested information. Although the formal request has
yet to be received | would consider the expressed intent to be sufficient to discharge the planning
condition

Dave Bloomer
Development Control
Lancashire County Council

Lancashire County Council highways now offers a full pre-application support service. A best
value professional service bringing benefit to development of any size through detailed local
advice.

If you are interested in taking up this service please e-mail developeras@lancashire.gov.uk or visit
our website via the link below:

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/business/business-services/pre-planning-application-advice-
service/pre-planning-application-highways-advice-service.aspx
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This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.
It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.
If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.
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Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments.



